
  December 27, 2019 

8152 304TH AVENUE S.E. ~ P.O. BOX 5012 ~ PRESTON, WA 98050  
PH: 425-222-5900 ~ FX: 425-222-5155 

WWW.MECHATRONICS.COM ~ SALES@MECHATRONICS.COM 
 

Customer Notification 
 

 
 

RE: Product Discontinuation 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  

 
This letter serves as notification that Mechatronics has discontinued the 
manufacturing of the following product series in 24VDC:  

 
MA4010_24 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this announcement may cause. For help 
identifying alternative fan options based on application specifics, please contact a 

local Mechatronics sales representative, our inside sales team, or find 
recommended alternative specifications by model listed in the table below. 

 
 
 

Regards, 

 
Tom Koetje 
Technical Sales Manager 

Mechatronics Inc. 
 

 
 

 
MA4010_24 Series Models 

 
Discontinued Model Suggested Alternate Alternate Specification 

MA4010H24C-RSR G4010L24B-RSR G4010 

MA4010H24B-RSR G4010L24B-RSR G4010 

 

http://www.mechatronics.com/
http://www.mechatronics.com/
https://www.mechatronics.com/products/dc-axial-fans/G4010/
https://www.mechatronics.com/products/dc-axial-fans/G4010/
https://www.mechatronics.com/products/dc-axial-fans/G4010/
https://www.mechatronics.com/products/dc-axial-fans/G4010/

